
 
 
 

Education Committee Report 
November 20, 2012 

 
The Education Committee for the 2013 Conference held a brief 
meeting in Novi on October 18th just to get  general ideas for the 
conference.  Mary Fitzpatrick had a list of classes offered through the 
NLM Education Clearinghouse as ideas for the conference.  Andrea 
Kepsel was going to find out the education pathways used by MLA as a 
way to guide the programming on Friday.  The Committee will be 
meeting today after the board meeting at McAlister’s Deli.  At this time 
we will review the conference surveys and look at suggestions from 
those surveys as well as suggestions from a September meeting of the 
Western group.  Our goal is to incorporate suggestions from the survey 
as well as the Western meeting into the program for 2013. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Mary Fitzpatrick 
Education Chair 2013 
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